September 29, 2020

Natalie,

The position of local clergy member is vacant on the Livingston County Community Corrections Advisory Board (LCCCAB). The LCCCAB received a letter of interest and voted on 9/22/20 recommending to appoint Carrie Skiles of GracePoint Church in Brighton to this position.

Current Board membership is comprised of:

- Sheriff Michael Murphy (Chairperson)
- Chief of Police Chief David S. Russell (Unadilla Township)
- Circuit Court Judge Honorable Michael P. Hatty
- District Court Judge Honorable Daniel B. Bain
- District Court Judge Honorable Miriam A. Cavanaugh
- County Commissioner Kate Lawrence
- Livingston County CMH Executive Director Connie Conklin
- County Prosecutor Bill Vailliencourt
- Criminal Defense Karen Groenhout
- Business Community Curtis Griffin
- Probation Supervisor Tom Zahon
- Workforce Development Dawn Awrey (MichiganWorks!)
- Communications Media Vacant

If you have any questions, please contact me directly.

Sincerely,

Megan Kerekes

Community Corrections Manager